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8th November 2023 

Dear Parents,  

DIWALI PERFORMANCE 2023 

Thank you all for your support and helping the children learn their lines. We think you will be amazed as you 
watch and see just how professional the children are at such a young age.  

Could we please ask that all of the children bring black clothing to school on Monday 13th November to wear, 
either as their costume, or underneath a costume they will be given. Clothing must be in school by Thursday 
16th November at the very latest. Please can the clothing come to school in a named carrier bag that the 
children can leave on their pegs.  

We are doing two performances as follows:- 

• Monday 20th November at 2:00pm 
• Tuesday 21st November at 6:00pm  

 
Tickets are available now to purchase via your School Gateway app and will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis. The tickets are £2:00 each and we would ask that you kindly limit your purchases to 2 tickets 
per child in the first instance. (If more than 2 tickets are purchased, we cannot guarantee that they will be 
issued). Once purchased, tickets will be sent home with your child.  We will then let you know when additional 
tickets can be purchased.   

If you are coming to watch the afternoon performance, please wait at the disco entrance, in the corner of the 
main car park. The doors will open at approximately 1:45pm. 

For the evening performances, the children will need to be back in school for 5:30pm, at the same entrance, 
so they can put on their costumes. If you are coming to watch this performance, the same doors will open at 
5:45pm for the adults to access the hall.  

We hope you enjoy watching as much as we, and the children, have enjoyed putting the performance 
together. 

Thank you 

The Year 3 & 4 Team  
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